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What a fabulous way to end the 
term with an absolutly amazing 
performance of the Bee Musical by 
the whole of Class B.  The singing, 
the dancing, the costumes, the loud 
and clear speaking voices had us all 
buzzing in our seats and feeling 
ready for spring.  Good work Class 
Beeeeeee and keep looking after the 
bees! 
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Good luck Tracey! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BACK
  

Today marks the end of an era, the 
lovely Tracey is moving on to 

pastures new after more than 15 
years of working at our school.  

Thank you for all your hard work in 
keeping our school clean and our 

children safe.  We will miss having 
you around with your jokes and 

laughter to brighten our afternoons.  
We wish you all the very best for the 

future and we know that you will 

always remain a part of our school 
community. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you for all of your generous 
donations, we managed to raise £86 for this 

fabulous charity. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peak Active Sport Holiday Activity  

Fund on Furness Vale Field this  

Easter for Pupil Premium Children. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 31st March – Last day of term,                                      

Easter hat competition and PTFA Easter 

sale and Beth’s fundraiser after school. 

Monday 17th April – First day of term. 

Monday 17th April – PTFA meeting after 

school, all welcome. 

Thursday 20th April – Phonics meeting 

for Year 1 parents 2:30pm. 

Tuesday 25th April – High Peak Kids 

Council. 

Thursday 27th April – Full Governors 

Meeting 5:30 pm. 

Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday. 

Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday. 

Tuesday 9th May – Y6 SATS Week 

begins. 

Thursday 18th May – High Peak Kids 

Council Parliament Visit to London. 

Wednesday 24th May – Class A 

Whitehall Activity Day. 

Friday 26th May – Last day of term. 

Monday 5th June – INSET Day 

Tuesday 6th June – First day of term 

 

     

    

 

 

 

Help to get Beth to the 

world championships. 
https://gofund.me/cfeb1d0f 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding 
The happiness and safety of our 

children is our number one priority.  If 

you ever have any concerns about the 

welfare of a child, please refer to our 

Child Protection and Safeguarding 

Policy and Procedures on the school 

website. 
 

https://gofund.me/cfeb1d0f

